Meeting with Ukrainian Businessmen...
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On September 22 of current year International Investors Association was visited by Ukrainian
businessmen from Kherson Region. Ukrainian delegation, consisting of 7 members, visited
Batumi and in bounds of their program held meetings with authoritative persons. At the meeting
got acquainted with Association’s activity, spoke with Association members and presented their
business proposals, which they are going to implement in Batumi in future. Businessmen also
declared, that on October 5, 2010 will be held business forum in Kherson region, where will be
invited government and City hall representatives of Adjara, the Association stuff and its
members.




